
  

 

 
Client Services/Advisory Committee 

Wednesday, May 23, 2018 at 6:00 p.m. 
Assembly Room – Section A 

Committee Members:  Staff: 

  Victor Guzman, Chair 

Preeti Subramaniam 

Mary Soldato 

Shannon Hines 

Daniel Clancy 

 

Herminio Escalante 

David Grisey 

Jenny Needham 

Sheila James 

Julie Lopez 

Lucina Galarza 

Laura Palma 

Elisa Herzog 

 

 

AGENDA 

•   Call to Order – Director Victor Guzman (6:00 – 6:05) 

- Approve Minutes of April 25, 2018 Meeting   

• Public Comment (6:05 – 6:10) 

• Client Advocate – Elisa Herzog (6:10 – 6:15) 

 

• Action Item: None   

 

 

Committee Follow-up – Future Training Topics   (6:15 – 6:30) 

+           Victor Guzman, Chairperson and Lucina Galarza, Associate Executive Director 

           - Review of Training Topics for 2018 as follows: 

• May 2018 – Types of Residential Care 

• June 2018 – Access Services  

• July 2018 – Adult Clients with Children    

 

 
Respite Policy –  Has been Board approved, and conditionally approved by DDS for 90 

                             Days (beginning January 1, 2018).  We have not heard back from DDS, 

                             as to approval.  

                              

SPECIAL PRESENTATION –  Types of Residential Care  

                                                        By SG/PRC Community Services Staff 

     

 

 

 

 



Self Determination Advisory Committee Meetings & Updates 

SDP Waiver application was submitted to CMS.  We anticipate the approval date to be 

mid June 2018.    

• The last Local Advisory meeting was held May 8, 2018- -this is a public 

meeting.  No meeting for June 2018, but future meetings will be held every 

second Tuesday of the month at 6 pm ( unless cancelled by Committee). 

Please visit SGPRC website. Committee members discussed continuing our 

efforts of informing our individuals/ families about the program via pre-

enrollment trainings.  

• Upcoming Pre-enrollment Trainings at SGPRC as follows: English; May  

29, 2018; June 19, 2018; and July 19, 2018 – all  at 10:00 am. 

 

Fairview DC: We have made excellent progress and only have two individuals left to 

place.   

 

Person Centered Thinking – Our Consultant continues to provide training to all 

SG/PRC staff. We have completed five of six training sessions.  We are also making 

changes to forms and processes to align with Person Centered Thinking, including our 

“Client Handbook “renamed to Passport to SGPRC (see attached). We are also discussing 

changes to our IPP to make it more person- centered.    

  
 


